
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

This week…  

✓ Our Text this week was ‘Mrs Armitage on wheels’ by Quentin 

Blake. We designed a new mode of transport for Mrs Armitage 

after her crazy boat bike was broken. Our amazing roller 

skates, skateboards and motorbikes had sorts of additions to 

make them exciting and useful. 

✓ We have also looked at boats as a way of travelling across the 

ocean to different countries.  

✓ We did some science investigations to find out which materials 

float and which sink, we also discussed things that are manmade 

and natural. 

✓ Some of us made boats, from paper, plastic tubs, boxes and 

cups. We tested them to see which were the best modes of 

transport and discussed why being waterproof is important. 

✓ We have also looked at sea creatures, and shared the story of 

the ‘Rainbow Fish’. This linked with our Heart smart work about 

being kind to others and sharing.  

✓ We have also enjoyed playing pirates this week! We looked at 

some fantastic pirate ships from the past and some super 

villainous pirates. We acted out pirate stories and dressed up as 

pirates and sea monsters! 

Next week… 

➢ We will continue exploring oceans and under the sea.  

➢ We will look at sea creatures in particular sea turtles. 

➢ On weds we have a visitor from the RNLI coming to talk 

to the children the amazing work they do saving lives at 

sea. 

➢ Reading books will be collected in from Thursday next 

week, to restock our libraries ready for September. 

Reminders and other info 

• School photos which were ordered have been 

sent home today. 

• Junk modelling donations welcomed 

• Please order school dinners. 

• Please bring hats and apply sun cream (before 

school) when the weather is sunny and warm. 

• Water only in drinks bottles. 

• School closes on Friday 25th July. 

Diary dates:  

PE is Tuesdays 

and Fridays.  

Library books get 

changed every 

Tuesday. 

Reading books 

changed on 

Fridays 

 

Jobs for the weekend! 

• Share reading books – please sign diaries to show home 

reads.  

• Homework folder – tricky word rainbows 
 

Email photos of your home learning and weekend 

adventures to: 

admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Visit the Reception 

webpage 
scan the QR code > 

for newsletters, 

galleries, info and 

updates! 
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Reception Class Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 11th July 2025 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs Owen and Miss Webster  
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